
 

 

 

 

World Book Day 2024 

Dear Parents,  

World Book Day is fast approaching and we are looking forward to celebrating it here at 

Frimley. We have decided to celebrate World Book Day on Friday 8th March this year due to 

other school commitments on Thursday 7th. 

Dress Up 

Similarly to previous years, the children are invited to dress up as their favourite book 

character on this day or wear non-uniform if they would prefer. We appreciate that dressing 

up can be costly so we would like to hold a costume swap after school on Tuesday 27th 

February for any families who would like to donate old costumes and choose a new one. 

Please bring any donations to the office. 

Giant Book Swap 

On World Book Day we would like to carry out a ‘Giant Book Swap’ where children can 

donate books they have enjoyed and no longer read and swap for something new. It would 

be amazing if every child could take home a new book to read at the end of the day. We will 

be taking donations from now up until the 6th March of books suitable for Year 3 – Year 6. 

Competition 

To celebrate World Book Day Mrs Whiting and Miss Cronin are running a competition. We 

are challenging you to create a wooden spoon of your favourite book character! There are 

some examples below. Please bring all entries to Mrs Whiting in the library before 

Wednesday 6th March. We will choose a winner from each year group and there will be 

prizes! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Parents 

On World Book Day, we would like to invite you to a reading themed orienteering activity on 

the school field. All parents are welcome to join their child for this activity from 2:45pm. 

Please sign in through the office and you will be directed to your child’s class to collect them 

for the activity. 

We look forward to celebrating World Book Day at Frimley and hope you will join us in the 

afternoon! 

Best wishes, 

Miss Cronin  

 


